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WSWS Officer and Committee Report (Spokane Conference Meeting 2011)
Office or Committee Name: Site Selection Committee
Officer or Chairperson Name and Committee Members:  Chair: Steve Orloff  
Members: Steve Wright (Past Chair), John Fenderson 
Date of Preparation (include year): March 2, 2011
Activities during the Year:  The committee met at the last WSWS meeting in 2010 and decided on San Diego for the location of the 2013 meeting.  The committee reviewed the bids and accommodation information received from several San Diego hotels.  Subsequently, the WSWS past President Jesse Richardson and past Site Selection Chair Steve Wright went to San Diego in separate trips to personally evaluate the potential hotel sites.  The committee recommended to the WSWS Board that the meeting be held at the Catamaran Hotel.  The committee considered different locations for the 2014 meeting and has selected Colorado Springs.  WSWS Executive Director Phil Banks has solicited bids from hotels in that area and neighboring areas.  The committee is currently reviewing the bids and will meet at the 2011 WSWS meeting in Spokane to determine our recommendation.  
Project chairs and chair-elects for the 2011 meeting: Steve Orloff (Chair) John Fenderson (Chair-elect)
Recommendations for Board Action:  Review the hotel selection the committee recommends for 2014 after we have met in Spokane. 
Budget Needs:  None
Suggestions for the Future: None  
Suggested Changes in Operating Guide:  None
Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Steve Orloff
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